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Objection 6 (Ob6)

From: Sheryl Horsman <s >

Sent: Friday, 21 July 2023 2:57 PM
To: Electoral Boundaries Review Mailbox <boundaries@waec.wa.gov.au>
Subject: Splitting of Baldivis
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Sheryl Horsman
 Baldivis WA 6171

M: 
 
Dear Sir/Madam
 
I am highly against splitting Baldivis at Safety Bay Road for the purpose of including north Baldivis
in the Kwinana area for the following reasons: 
1) A suburb should never be split for any purpose.
2) There are more logical alternative areas that could be split off, to include in Kwinana - Waikiki
and Coolbulup for instance.
3) As Baldivis grows in both directions it will become a mini city in its own right, much like
Rockingham, and will not benefit from being split now. 
 
Kind regards
Sheryl Horsman

Acknowledgement of Country: The Western Australian Electoral Commission acknowledges the Traditional Owners of the

lands on which our electoral activities take place.
We pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging.  




